Resources

- Fact Sheet
- Frequently Asked Questions
- Field Assistance Bulletin No. 2011-1 (addendum 2): Certification of Supplement B Forms of U Nonimmigrant and T Nonimmigrant Visa Applications Effective February 5, 2021, WHD is withdrawing Addendum 2 to FAB 2011-1, issued July 1, 2019, for the purpose of reviewing issues of law, fact, and policy underlying the addendum. Accordingly, the requirements of Addendum 2 are no longer in effect. WHD will notify the public of any further actions as appropriate once it completes its review. FAB 2011-1, issued April 28, 2011, and FAB 2011-1 Addendum, issued April 2, 2015, remain in effect.
- Field Assistance Bulletin No. 2011-1(addendum): Certification of Supplement B
 Forms of U Nonimmigrant And T Nonimmigrant Visa Applications (<u>PDF</u> | <u>Text</u>)
- Field Assistance Bulletin No. 2011-1 (PDF | Text)

To request a certification contact your local WHD regional office.